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Glenbard North's Open House will take place this Thursday, August 30th. It
will begin in your child's first period classroom at 6:30 p.m. with a welcome
from Dr. Mensik. You will then have the opportunity to walk through your
child's daily schedule, visiting each classroom and meeting his/her teachers.
This is a great opportunity to see what your child experiences each day and to
get important information from your child's teachers.

Please print out the schedule below, or go to www.glenbardnorthhs.org and
click on "Parent Open House". Your child should complete the Open House
schedule, filling in the room numbers, subjects and teachers and give it to you
prior to Thursday evening. This will be your guide through the building that
night. If you do not  have internet access, you or your child can also pick up a
copy of the schedule at the reception desk in the main office prior to 6:30p.m.
on Thursday evening. 

Please note that on Friday, August 31st, students will be dismissed at
12:30 p.m. We look forward to seeing all of you Thursday!
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Glenbard North High School
glenbardnorthhs@glenbard.org

Phone 630-653-7000 
 Fax 630-653-7259

   Attendance Office * Deans' Office * School Counseling Office * Nurses' Office * Theatre Box Office
     630-653-9092         630-681-3113           630-681-3107             630-681-3312       630-681-3399  

P.R.O.W.L. Hotline
630-681-3192

Please Reach Out We Listen
Students are encouraged to "speak up" and tell an adult in the school when they feel
uncomfortable or witness inappropriate behaviors such as bullying. If a situation is reported,
the administration will investigate the claim, assess its validity and handle it accordingly. 

Latex Allergies
Latex balloons or products containing latex pose a significant health threat to students

with latex allergies. These products are NOT ALLOWED on campus at any time,
including after school, evening or week end events.

                  Panthers
         Prepare for Success
            Act with Integrity
             Work Together
             Show Respect


